Selectmen's Meeting, Monday, March 1, 1993

Present: Dave Boule', Mike Oldershaw, Selectmen and Betty Shaw, Secretary.

Meeting called to order at 7:00

Selectmen reviewed the request for release of yield tax by Mr. Bryer and agreed the tax was due the Town. Mr. Bryer will be notified of decision.

An abatement for yield tax was signed on a property due to an error in billing. The intent to cut and final cut clearly states the amount cut was for personal use and amount was within the allowed for such use.

A complaint was received regarding a possible firewood operation being conducted from a residential property. Dave will check to see if wood being cut on the property is for sale and what volume is being cut. Zoning regulations will be checked to see if the operation falls under zoning.

Mike moved to accept the minutes of Feb. 22 as written. Second, Dave. So moved.

Selectmen discussed the upcoming Town Meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 7:25

ems